

St. Vincent Pallotti Catholic School

201 N. 76tH Street, Milwaukee, WI 53213

Phone: 414.258.4165

www.stvincentpallotti.org

WE INSPIRE.

WE CHANGE LIVES.

March 24, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Easter season is here. Once again we are blessed with the music, readings and liturgies of Holy Week that call us to look beyond ourselves, and beyond this world. The resurrection displays that we are more spirit than we are body. We pause to see that Christ transforms everything from pain and suffering, to the greatest experiences we can have. Easter breathes new life into the mess of this world. Despite all of the trials people endure, God is love, and eternal life with God is the goal of this life we wander through. The life of Jesus is the sign that urges us onward. Alleluia. Alleluia. Alleluia.

The news:

- Our first news is sad news for our community. **Administrative Assistant, Mrs. Annie Palazzolo** will be leaving us for a new position. We are grateful for her cheerful spirit, and for the many ways she helps all of us every week of the school year. We will miss her, and we have been enriched by her contributions to the Pallotti community. Vice Principal, Joe Fryda will team up with Counselor Sean Kearney, and CHOICE Coordinator Deb Brunner to maintain our main office for these remaining weeks of Trimester 3 of this 2020-2021 school year. We will begin the search for a new full time Office Manager for St. Vincent Pallotti to begin July 1.
- **EASTER BREAK** begins Good Friday, April 2 through Sunday, April 11. School resumes on Monday, April 12.
- Milwaukee Parental Choice enrollment begins again **for those who have not yet enrolled** on April 1st and runs through April 20th.
- Holy Week Prayer Services for Students: Students will enact Jesus washing the feet, and the arrest and betrayal of Jesus during Prayer Services at 12:30 in the church for B students on Tuesday, March 30, and for A students on Wednesday, March 31.
- **FORWARD EXAM** began this week and goes through May 15th. Be sure to see Mr. Fryda's letter to parents about this Wisconsin State Test.
- **Trimester 2 Report Cards** will be mailed on Friday, March 26.
- Look for coming information about **possible plans for reopening** at St. Vincent Pallotti after Easter.

May you have a blessed Holy Week and Happy Easter! Peace and all Good, Jeffrey Johnson